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Newsletter 5 ð 6 November 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are in challenging times and facing another national lockdown which will bring with it a range of feelings 
and emotions in both adults and children. We know that our emotions and feelings can drive our behaviours so 
we will continue to focus on your childrenõs social, emotional and mental well ð being at school. If children are 
not socially and emotionally stable in school we will struggle to get them to be ready to learn. 
 
We are also aware that with social restrictions in place children may well be making even more use of the 
internet and online gaming. Whilst the internet brings a wealth of excitement, interest and learning to our homes 
it can also bring elements of the outside world which we would rather protect our children from or which can 
be really harmful to our children. We are aware that in some of our KS2 classes (children aged 8-11) that online 
gaming at home has resulted in friendship issues in school. As part of our curriculum we teach children about 
safe internet use and about age restrictions. Fortnite, (a 12 rated game) seems popular with some children at 
school but has also caused arguments and friendship fall outs. I thought it might be timely to share again this 
link to support you with any questions or concerns you or your children may have around this issue. 
 
https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/hot-
topics/gaming#:~:text=What%27s%20new%20in%20gaming%3F%20Virtual%20reality%20games%20%28VR%29,become%20hugely%20popular%20due%20t
o%20their%20battle%20royale 
 

 
In school we are continuing to abide by the government guidance to keep everyone as physically safe as possible. 
Please remember to send an extra layer if your child struggles with the cold as we will need to continue to keep 
classrooms well ventilated despite the colder weather. It is also really important that as adults we are all socially 
distancing. Please resist gathering together at the school gates or whilst waiting to drop off or collect your 
children. I know it is hard, as we are social beings, but please be safe and keep your distance and please 
remember to wear face masks whilst on school grounds. 
 
Our value to reflect on this term is Compassion and a copy of the home school values sheet was sent home this 
week. At the time of uncertainty, we all need to be understanding of the challenges different families are going 
through. If Covid has brought changes or difficulties to your family and you need help or support please do 
speak to us in confidence and we will do what we can to support you. 
 
Keep safe and well. Enjoy your weekend. 
 
Carol Phillips 
Headteacher 
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Covid Safe Bookfair 11th ς 17th November 

Children In Need Ψget active 
dayΩ 

Friday 13th November 

Anti Bullying Odd Socks Day  Monday 16th November 

School Flu Vaccinations Wednesday 25th November 

/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 5ƛƴƴŜǊ ϧ 
Jumper Day 

Wednesday 16th December 

 

 
 

THE SAFETY OF CHILDREN IS OUR PRIORITY AND ROADS ARE 
BUSY AT DROP OFF AND PICK UP TIMES 

PLEASE REMIND CHILDREN ABOUT ROAD SAFETY WHEN 
APPROACHING OR LEAVING SCHOOL 

 



FLU 
Virus! 

 

School Vaccinations Wednesday 25th 
November 

 
To access the consent form please click on the 

following link 
 

https://www.oxfordhealthimms.co.uk/forms/flu  

(Paper copies are no longer available) 
The unique code for your childôs school is :- 

OX142140 
 

Please submit your form by 5pm on Friday, 20 
November 2020 to ensure your child receives their 

vaccination. 
The link will close on this date and late consents 

will not be accepted. 
 

When completing the consent form, it is important 
to enter your childôs NHS Number. This can be 

found in your childôs Red Book or from their GP 
Surgery. 
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¶ Complete order form and make payment via 
phone or purchase voucher 

¶ Note phone payment or voucher code on form 

¶ Hand completed order form and any vouchers purchased to school 
Last day forms can be handed in is Monday 16th 

November 

¶ Books will be sent home with your child 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 2020 
 

Celebrating our differences ς we are all unique! 

 

Bookfair arrives next 

week! 

Orders will be distributed on a first come, first served 

basis.  If stocks deplete, your book will be ordered, 

delivered to school and sent home with your child. 

 



  
 
 
 
 

  Christmas Dinner andΧΦ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Day 
 

Wednesday 16th December 
 

Thank you to FOBS for donating  
Christmas crackers for the children 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 

GET ACTIVE DAY 
Friday 13th November 

Cross Country running Years 1-6 and a sponsored skip for all children 
 

 
 
 

Online donations only please @ 
https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

 

 



 

We are delighted to announce that 
Bampton C E Primary School will be 

participating in the Street Tag 
Oxfordshire Schools Games Season 1 

from 5th Oct to 28th Dec 2020. 
 

About Street Tag 

Street Tag is exceptional at bringing together families, neighbours and 

communities by turning streets and green spaces into a virtual playground 

increasing ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΩǎ outdoor experience in walking, running, and cycling 

more to earn rewards for our school.  An excellent opportunity to engage in 

physical activity and have some fun. 

Step by step of how to participate in Street Tag and how it works 

1. Install the Street Tag app on the 

App Store or Play Store (or at 

www.streettag.co.uk) 

2. Join the school team using QR 

code.  

3. There can be up to 250 players in 

our school team.  

4. Record your distance walked by 

scanning virtual tags (each tag are 

worth 10 points on average) at 

various locations, converting steps 

into points through the steps sync 

feature.   

5. Distance points accumulate on the school leader board.  There will be prizes 

of £50 vouchers for the top 3 schools. 
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In line with the recent Government guidelines please remember 
the following when moving around school grounds: 

 
Please do not stand and chat - You should not be with any persons 

outside of your support bubble or household. 
 

Face coverings should be worn at all times by adults when on 
school grounds. 

 
Please continue to socially distance. 

 
Please use alternative means of communication when speaking to 

staff such as Dojo, Email or telephone. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Thank you for all the lovely Harvest donations which were 
kindly donated to the Beesom Witney. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


